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Re: Conversation with Attorney Joseph Hennessey

Per your request I am writing you regarding the telephone conversation I had with 
Attorney Joseph Hennessey regarding Andrew Stigliano. The following is all to the 
best of my recollection but could be verified by listening to the recordings of the 
conversation. At approximately 11:19 on July 2, 2013 Attorney Joseph Hennessey 
contacted the Ashland Police Department Dispatch Center via the department business 
line. He stated that he had been in contact with Andrew Stigliano and he was 
receiving texts from him. He stated that he was not sure if our officers were “out with 
him” but if we were we should use caution. At this time I advised the officers on 
scene to use caution when approaching the suspect and then attempted to obtain 
additional information from Attorney Hennessey. Attorney Hennessey advised he 
could not provide specific information regarding the texts but advised that the officers 
use caution. At this time I asked whether the subject, Andrew Stigliano, had made any 
references to weapons. Attorney Hennessey stated he had not made any such 
references but had in fact made comments threatening the police officers. I updated 
the officers on scene with this information, obtained contact information for Attorney 
Hennessey and terminated the phone call.


